[bookmark: _Hlk83818750]Dear Parents/Guardians:

Frances write up 

Reminder no school for Non-instructional Day on Friday the 19th 

Reminder about providing masks
Our office is giving out many disposable student masks daily.  If possible, please send your child(ren) to school with additional masks from home.  Thanks in advance.
Parent-teacher Conferences – November 18th Early Dismissal 11:38 AM 
Teachers will be holding on-line parent-teacher conferences on the afternoon and early evening of November 18th.  This is an important opportunity for you to connect with your child’s teacher to learn more about how they are progressing
Arrival / Dismissal Time 
Thank you to parents for observing the arrival and dismissal procedures.  Your patience and understanding are important to us as we try to ensure the safety of our school community.  

Scholastic Book Fair

The Scholastic Book Fair arrives in our Millstream School Library November 16-18 from 8:30 am to 3 pm for students and staff only at this time.
Each class will visit the library to make purchases and browse what is available. 
Flyers are available here!

Shop virtually @ https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5153751 (Selection of books different from at our In-Person Book Fair)

PAC News
Greetings Millstream Families,

Thank you to all of you who attended our last PAC meeting for 2021 last night. Our PAC has been relatively quiet, due to certain restrictions (no dances/craft fairs) but we are hopeful to have even more engaging activities planned for 2022, so stay tunned! 

The PAC would like to remind parents, if you haven’t done so already, to sign up for Teacher online conferences. You should have been contacted by your child’s teacher with information on how to sign up and connect in a 1on1. If you haven’t, please connect with the school directly.

During her Principal’s update, Frances shared with us the District’s Strategic Plan video, which you can watch here (its less than 2 minutes)
: https://youtu.be/RSD_h0nLuK4


[bookmark: _GoBack]SPECIAL EVENT NEWS
Next week we will be hosting a special event online, for parents to view the shortlist of animal ambassadors that our students, staff and families will be voting on in December. We welcome you to join us in hearing from the artist next Tuesday. 

To join this meeting next Tuesday, Nov 23rd at 7:30pm click here : Presentation with Jamin

Of course if you are willing to assist the PAC with volunteering, solicitation of door prizes, etc, please connect with me via email.

Take care,

Ash
PAC president
millstreampac@gmail.com

Ongoing Fundraisers:

You can Donate to the PAC directly:  Click DONATE. Specify "Millstream PAC" in the Message Box. Print Tax Receipt.

PENINSULA CO-OP: Use Member #13999. The rebate goes to Millstream PAC. (~$4,000 last year!!)

COBS BREAD: Mention' Millstream Elementary' when purchasing from Cobs Millstream. 5% commission on all sales.

Do you have a fundraising idea or want to help in a future campaign? Please contact: Angela angelamorehouse21@gmail.com 


Join the Facebook Group: Millstream PAC Facebook Group
 
ORDERING IS OPEN FOR THE FALL SESSIONS OF HOT LUNCH!!
· Nov. 26th, Cobbs Bakery & Edo Japan (orders close 10pm Nov. 19th)
Purdys Fundraiser 2021 Season 
https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/384795-88294
*order until November 29th
* pick up December 13th outside of gym doors between 230-330.
                     
 


Thank you,

The Millstream Team  
